Randell Major

To Whom It May Concern,

NMED needs to host more public meetings allowing rural participation in the process to adequately
inform the people of the State about the proposed rules.

For agriculture the exemption for on-farm equipment will not be enough, agricultural producers are
dependent on reliable transportation required to transport perishable products, livestock, and

equipment. This will have a negative impact on the food supply.

The proposed rule will greatly diminish consumer choice when it comes to their vehicle purchasing
options.

The adoption of the Advanced Clean Cars and Advanced Clean Trucks rule is an overly ambitious
goal that has not been properly thought out and New Mexico's power grid cannot support.

This proposed rule will be a negative direct hit to the economy of NM.

Thank you for considering my comments.
Randell Major



